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Friday 10th  January 2025 

     WEEKLY UPDATE  

  We have welcomed our wonderful children back after the Christmas break. 
Everyone has been dressed smartly, and they have been working so hard 
during lessons. We are so proud of our children at Eccleston, they live out our 
school values every day. 
We were able to get out in the snow on Thursday; the children were very 
sensible and had lots of fun too! 
I am sure everyone is excited about an unmissable spring term with amazing 
learning experiences afoot. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
          Mr Todd 

 
 

KEY DATES FOR  
NEXT WEEK  

JANUARY 

Mon 13th Year 5 Swimming 

Thur 16th Census Day  

Thur 16th  Year 4 Visit to  
         Guru Nanak Gurdwara 

	
 

 

Beechbuds – Jude A 
Reception – Dorothy M 

Year 1 – Harley H 
Year 2 – Grace C 

 

Year 3 – Evie O 
Year 4 – Darcey T 
Year 5 – Isabella G 
Year 6 – Conlan A 

 Staff – Mrs A Mansfield 

CLUBS NEXT TERM 

Mondays Year 3 & 4  
Multi Sports – 13th January  

Tuesdays Year 5 & 6  
Girls Football – 7th January 

Thursdays Year 1  
Dance – 9th January 

 

 

CENSUS DAY 
Just a quick reminder that 

Thursday next week is Census Day. 
To help us maximize funding for 

our school, it is important that all 
children in Key Stage 1 (KS1) have 

a school meal on this day. 

Your support is greatly appreciated 
and helps ensure we receive the 

necessary resources to provide the 
best for our children. 

 

    NUMBER DAY  
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day 
on Friday 7 February 2025.   
We are having a fun day of maths activities, and we will be taking part in  
Dress up for Digits. Pupils are asked to wear an item of clothing with a 
number on it (football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!). Or get even 
more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme.  
To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for donations,  
and we’d love everyone in the school to take part in this special event.   
Any donations would be most gratefully received. Please bring  
in any donation of your choice on the day.       
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SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  
The National average for  

attendance is 96% 

Our school attendance  
target is for 97%. 

 

Class This week 
Reception 96.8% 

Year 1 98.3% 
Year 2 100% 
Year 3 96.5% 
Year 4 96.8% 
Year 5 91.3% 
Year 6 93.4% 

 
 Well done Year 2 for great 

attendance this week again! 
Chip is looking forward to 

accompanying you again in 
class next week. 

HOUSES POINTS 

3rd 

 

WELFARE POSITION AVAILABLE 

As of the 1st October there will be a position 
available on the welfare team, Monday - Friday 
for one hour and ten minutes per day. If you are 

interested, please see the office for an 
application form. 

.  

 

Happy Birthday Sophie EB • Lilly A •  Lola C • Martha M 

whole  
school  

 
96.02% 

4th 

 

1st 

 

2nd 

 

NEXT WEEKS SCHOOL LUNCH MENU  



 
 
 
 

Eccleston Primary School, Doctor’s Lane, Eccleston, Chorley PR7 5RA
Tel: 01257 451 114 |  Email: hello@eccleston.lancs.sch.uk |  Website: www.ecclestonprimary.net

SCHOOL
PRIMARY
ADMISSIONS

South

Do you have a child starting  
primary school in September 2025 

and living in Lancashire?

lancashire.gov.uk C
om

m
s: 94

8
7

Between 1 October and 31 January schools are consulting with  
you to make sure admission arrangements meet future needs.  
To find out more please visit www.lancashire.gov.uk/schoolplaces  
and click ‘school admission policies’.

If travel cost is an important factor in your school preference,  
please check the guidance on our website, or call 01772 532109.

Have  
your say

Apply for a school place now by scanning  
the QR code or visit lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Closing date: 15 January 2025
You must apply even if a brother or sister is already at the school, or the  

school is linked to your child’s nursery. Please read the admission criteria for your  
chosen schools on the website, or get a copy from them.


